
From the Treasurer - 
                                    
Cheryl Joined the club in 1978, then 1985 & 86, and since 2005 and has been Club Captain from 2007 now 
Stepping down today after 10 years in this role. 
 
We have flourished under your leadership and pay tribute to a memorable 10 years as club captain. 
 
During this period we have enjoyed your friendship and TT ability.  We have also enjoyed a non stop social 
programme including  in house BBQ's  Sports competitions,  The World Cup and many more, plus visits to 
Government House and Rimutaka Prison,  what a contrast,  The Wine Makers Daughter,  Te Papa,  Tug Boat 
on the Bay and many away lunches, mid winter and at Christmas.  Top marks for your leadership in 
celebrating our 50

th
 anniversary last year. 

 
You have fostered, promoted and encouraged us all to participate in the clubs social programme. 
 
Under your guidance we have created an enviable reputation with our catering for club visits, well known for 
variety and quality.  You have a great network for becoming aware of upcoming special anniversaries and 
arranging morning teas for such occasions.  
 
It has been my privilege and pleasure as Treasurer to support you in all your initiatives to enhance our tt and 
social programme. 
 
If it was your birthday we could conclude with the traditional tune.   
 
Terry Roche 
2 May 2017 


